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 Wimbledon Village Practice News letter

It has been another busy year at the Wimbledon Village Surgery and we thought we would up-date you about some changes.

Flu Jabs Available
There is still time to get you flu jab before and after Christmas. Please book with reception.

We now have on-line booking for appointments 

The reception staff can help set up an account for you; however we will need some photo ID and proof of address.  We understand that many of you have

been here for a number of  years and we know who you are, however legislation is due to change and this process will stop us having to trouble you again in the future.

Welcome Dr Brown
We are pleased to announce the arrival of a new full time male doctor to our team. Dr Pete Brown trained at Imperial College Hospital and has recently had a baby girl. 
New born Babies
Deborah our receptionist has had a beautiful baby girl and Dr Lucilla Sharp also had a beautiful baby boy. We wish them all well.

 .

New Faces
We are delighted to welcome Jodie to our reception team.
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